Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief John A. Ketcher Deputy Chief

June 2, 1994

Richard Ettinger Native American Preparatory School, Inc. 1751 Old Pecos Trail, Suite D Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

Dear Richard:

Thank you for the update on the Native American Preparatory School program. The proposed site is absolutely beautiful. I am glad you continue to be committed to this wonderful project.

Please give your family my very best. Many people have benefitted from your outstanding public service.

Best wishes.

Sincerely,

Wilma P. Mankiller Principal Chief